
 

                                                                                                                          Page 1 

 

PO Box 1050 Ebor NSW 2453   T: 6775 9136   F: 6775 9182   ebor-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

2018 Term 3 - Week 3 

Ebor Public School 
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Ebor News 
 

   
From the Principal 
 
Oh My Goodness! Here we are at Week 3 of Term 3. It 
feels like just yesterday that we were starting Week 1. 
 
Term 3 has been incredibly busy and Term 4 is shaping 
up to be even busier. 
 
 
Queens Baton Relay 
 
Our school was lucky enough to be chosen to host the 
Queens Baton Relay in February. There were a number 
of vehicles and support crew here at Ebor and we were 
able to each have a hold of the baton! 
 

 
 
 
 
Small Schools Swimming Carnival 
 
The combined small schools swimming carnival was 
held on Monday 19th February with our school being 
named overall winner!  We are so proud! 

 
 

A new cubby house! 
 

 
 
One of the first things we did this year was to erect a 
cubby house for the students with A LOT of help from 
the parents.  The Sandpit is the next project and is in the 
process of being built now near the boys fort. 
 
Disco 
 
We held our first ever disco in Term 2 at the 
Showground hall.  We invited Chandler Public School 
students and the Ebor community.  It was a resounding 
success with plans to hold another one towards the end 
of the year 
 
Anzac Day 
 
Our students attended the Inaugural Anzac Day 
ceremony with special guests coming from Dorrigo. 
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Finlaysons Sports Day 
 
Once again our students displayed great sportsmanship 
at the Finlayson sports day earlier in the year. 
 

 
 
Pet Day Visit 
 
We loved having Indi and her handler visit us in May.  It 
showed us how to look after our animals. 

 
 
 
 
Education Week Awards 
 
This year our Director Mr Pat Cavanagh was able to join 
us for our awards afternoon.  He was very impressed 
with all of our students reports on the drought, 
commenting that they were very comprehensive! 
 
 
Our awards for 2018 went to: 
 

• Dedication to Learning-Mitchell Cook 
 

• Certificate of Recognition-Lee Gardner 
 

• Certificate of Appreciation- Ebor Motel/Hotel 
 

• Certificate of Appreciation -Ebor P&C 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sporting Schools Grant 
 
This year in Term 2 and 3 we were successful in 
applying for the Sporting School Grant.  This 
enables us to have tennis lessons with Brandon 
Burey each Wednesday morning. 
 

 
 
 
  A BIG THANKYOU 
I would like to extend a special thankyou to our 
School P & C and to the local businesses for their 
outstanding support of our wonderful school, we 
would be lost without them. 
 
Thankyou 
 
Lee Rose 
 

Dates for your calendar . . . 
 
Friday 17/8: Sandon Science Day  
 
Sunday 19/8:                 Colour Explosion 
 
Wednesday 22/8:           Book Parade               
 
Thursday 23/8:               Hernani Bullying Day 
 
Mon 27/8- Fri 31/8:          Great Aussie Bush Camp 
 
 
              Regular events 
 
Wednesday   Tennis & Taekwondo 
Thursday       Library 
 
 
 
   
 
       


